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     The program being presented in April will be on April 27th 
and is titled “Conquest of Maine”.  Steve Lindsay will be 
presenting the program.  He says that the topic covers the 
history of the area from the first arrival of Europeans (circa 
early 1600s) to the mid-1700s.  If you’ve missed any of our 
earlier programs, you can watch them here on our website. 
 
 
     For those who prefer meeting in person, we plan to do a 
hybrid version for the April meeting.  It will be available on 
ZOOM plus we will have it on a large size TV monitor at the 
Old Library Museum.  We only have room for about a dozen 
people at the Museum, so if you are interested in attending 
the program in person, please call us at 207-372-2231 and 
leave a message with your name and the number of people.  
Or send an email to stgeorgemainehistory@gmail.com .  We 
will confirm the space. 

 
 

 

 
Membership Dues 

     Membership dues cover the calendar year and 
are $10 / individual and $15 / household. 
     An application form for a new membership can 
be found at the end of this newsletter.   Please 
send dues and application form (if new) to: 

St George Historical Society 
P O Box 14 

Tenants Harbor, Maine  04860 

https://stgeorgehistory.com/zoom-meetings-1
mailto:stgeorgemainehistory@gmail.com
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   The previous page shows a map of “Known Prehistoric Archaelogical 
Sites and Areas Sensitive for Prehistoric Archaelogy” in the town of St 
George.  Art Spies of the Maine Historic Preservation Commission said 
that these maps are used by Planning Boards and local governments in 
reviewing plans for development.  The map does not identify sites, only 
the general location of them with ½ a kilometer, as it is a fine line 
between protection and education when it comes to these sensitive 
areas. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     An article from a March 1952 issue of the Courier-Gazette announcing a St George High 

School play at the Odd Fellows Hall in Tenants Harbor.  Such an event was a common 

occurrence. 

 

 



St George Historical Society Newsletter – March 2023 

St George Historical Society, Inc. 
P O Box 14 

Tenants Harbor, ME  04860 
stgeorgemainehistory@gmail.com 

 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 
Membership runs for a calendar year – Jan 1st to Dec 31st 

 

 
Name________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Address__________________________________________________ State _______ Zip Code ________ 
 
 
Email address___________________________________ Phone (optional) ________________________ 
 
 
Type of Membership:             Individual / $10  __________          Household / $15  __________ 
 
 
Areas of interest_______________________________________________________________________ 
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